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  Thursday 23rd July 2020 
 
Dear Parent(s), 
 
I trust that you are all keeping well and that your children are enjoying their school holidays and a break 
from the rigours of home schooling. 
 
I am writing to you today in order to provide you with some further information regarding the return of 
pupils to school in August/September 2020. A number of weeks ago I wrote to you, to inform you that we 
were planning for a full return to school for all our pupils, based on the guidance and advice given by the 
Department of Education. The guidance continues to evolve as we move through this pandemic, however 
we still foresee that we will be able to adhere to the guidance and have all our pupils back in school full time 
when we return in a number of weeks. 
 
Whilst there are currently some practical measures to be planned for and put in to place, I would like to 
inform you of some key dates for our pupils to return to school as well as pass on to you the (draft) school 
holiday list for 2020/21. 
 
 
Return to School - Key Dates 
 
Primary 7 - Pupils will return to school on Monday 24th August 2020  
 
Primary 2 - Primary 6 - Pupils will return to school on Tuesday 1st September 2020 
 
Primary 1 - Pupils will begin school on a staggered basis from Tuesday 1st September 2020 
                      
       * Start date for individual P1 children will be communicated directly with each parent. 
 
 
When the pupils return to school, it is likely that school start and finish times, break times and lunch 
organisation will need to be altered in order to follow social distancing guidelines and to allow for extensive 
cleaning of the school building. These arrangements will be shared with you once all things are in place, 
however, please be assured that we are trying to plan for our school day to have as little disruption as we 
possibly can.   
 
In the meantime, if you have any queries or questions about our return to school, please get in touch via 
email on kblack585@c2kni.net 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Keith Black 
 
 
 
 

** Please see (draft) holiday list for 2020/21 overleaf ** 

Principal: Mr Keith Black 
 
52 Gortnaskea Road Tel: 02887 738619 
Stewartstown  Mob: 07902 984046 
Dungannon 
BT71 5NY  Email: info@ballytrea.stewartstown.ni.sch.uk 



SCHOOL HOLIDAY LIST 2020/21  
 

(Please note that this list is subject to change, if the guidance and situation around COVI-19 changes) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

Start of New Term 

  

School Closed - Holidays 

  

School Closed - In Service Training Day 

  

School finishes at 12pm 

 
 
 


